# Welcome



# Randwick Botany Little Athletics

2021-2022 season



#### A message from the Committee

The regionals are being held this weekend and we wish all the athletes competing the best of luck. We know that you will do us proud.

Big thank you to the parents who have offerred assistance while out at the track. If you take any photos and you are happy to share please send them through. They will look amazing in the annual report!

The committe will be at the track in the morning to run a program for those not competing and we look forward to seeing you there.

Up-to-date results will be published on the website on Monday evening. The website has been having a moment and will not allow for publishing.

There is approx 5 more weeks left of this season and the committee would like to give a shout out to all those parents that have helped throughout the year. It may have been picking up a rake, measuring long jump results or helping to put away equipment - you have helped make this season a great one. Also a HIGE thank you to the age marshalls and to those parents who step up when the age marshall as been unwell. We appreciate you so much.



A reminder to all parents and guardians: We are all here volunteering our time for the enjoyment and education of our kids. If you have any questions about a placing or a ruling please speak to the age marshall in charge of the age group or come and speak to a member of the committee. Abuse towards children and adults will not be tolerated and you may be asked the leave the grounds.



We have been contacted by the council to remind you all that dogs are NOT allowed at the track anytime of the day. Can you please leave your 4 legged cuties at home to avoid us getting a fine.



#### **Dates to remember**

December 10 will be the last Saturday for 2021. We will be back on board on 15 January 2022.

Zone will be the weekend of 29th and 30th of January.

Region is set for 19th and 20th of February.

Please see Anthony if you have any questions regarding registering for zone or regionals.



#### Merchandise for sale

Over the next few weeks we will have limited quantity merchandise available for sale. This week we have backpacks and cooler bags for \$30 and we have bucket hats for \$10 and baseball caps for \$15. There is limited stock available so please get in quick if you would love your own Eagle branded stock.



### **Uniform update**

If you ordered a uniform when registering they are now available for pick up. Please see Sam or Shirley.

Uniforms are still available for purchase. Presently we cannot accept cards so please bring cash.



## **Covid update**

Thank you to everyone for helping to keep us all safe. A quick reminder to make sure you sign in at the gate on entry and to social distance when in large groups. And if you are feeling unwell please stay home and look after yourself.



# How can you help?

If you happen to be walking through the supermarket and see icy poles or treats on sale and think to yourself 'would the club like these for the kids' - the answer is yes we would. Any donated goods for the club will be greatly accepted.